
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be June 16, 2022  7PM 
 

Thank you for Very Generous 
support in our ultrasound machine 
collection.  We have raised nearly 
$12,000.00.   

The family of Louie Tholen wants to 

express their gratitude for all of the lov-

ing support, cards, prayers, and help 

during this difficult time.  It means the 

world to us.  

Del Tholen & family 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Social Hour Hosts: 

May 22 Steve and Connie Bogart & Jennifer Godwin 
May 29 Cole and Brenda Orszulak 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

May 24th: No morning Mass—Clergy Meeting. 

May 28th:  Anna Rosales Baptism 

May 27th & 30th:  Office and foodbank closed. 

June 12, 2022:  Honoring Graduates at Mass 

June 19, 2022:  Dedication of the Unborn Child Cross 

 

 
 

 
Do you know a graduating Senior?   All grad-
uating Seniors will be recognized at the 
9:30AM Mass on June 12.  Please wear your 
cap and gown.  
 

Are you interested in a book 
club? If so, please join Mary 
Catherine Monahan on Friday 
June 3rd at 5PM in the Rectory. 
The first book will be “Story of A 
Soul” (Autobiography of St. Te-
rese). If you have any questions, please contact Mary 
Catherine at 209-298-0692 or the Parish Office. Hope to 
see you then . 
 
Please sign-up soon to assure a spot in the camps as 
spots are filling up fast. For information and to register 
please visit DioceseofBaker.org. 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in May!  Rob Bachman, Steve 
Bachman, Tabor Clarke, Jeff Colton, 
Don Olsen, Kurt Gronbach, Rick Hurley, 
James Bellinger 

Thank you to Bret & Gayle Combs 

for installing the cross for the 

Unborn Children.  Also thank you to 

Paul & Patsy Hoelscher for 

designing the cross and Jody & Ted 

Hoesotter for manufacturing it.  A 

dedication for it will be held on 

Father’s Day, June 19, 2022 

following Mass. 

Congratulations to 

Danny Cunningham 

who qualified for 

State  this weekend!  

Wishing you the best! 

We are looking for 

Extraordinary Ministers!! 

Father would like to offer the 

Sacred Blood at Communion 

beginning in July.   If you 

would like to be a 

Extraordinary Minister to 

assist Father in offering the Sacred Blood please 

contact the office. 

 


